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May 2022 

Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation Project 
Project update 
 

Dear Stakeholder, 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics has received concerns from the 
community regarding the timing of the closure of Bath Street for Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation 
works. 

As such, road closures for these works will be delayed until after the Finke Desert Race and Bath 
Street road closure is expected from late June 2022. 

Minor works throughout the CBD, not requiring road or sidewalk closures, may still take place 
during this period.  

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics appreciates your patience while these 
works are undertaken and will provide regular project updates to stakeholders as the project 
progresses. 

For more information contact Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics via email 
communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 
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